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Ordering school effects
Get ready for the 2024-2025 school year

Éditions Vaudreuil

Service offered by:

From June 25, 2024, go to: scolaire.editionsv.qc.ca

To order, please first select your child's school, then select the list corresponding to the
correct level.

To make ordering easier, place a different

order for each child.

To avoid surprises, be sure to add to cart only
the items and quantities you need.
* No refunds. Exchange only for defective or
damaged item.

Order before July 15 to ensure you have
all your school essentials for the start of
the school year.. 
* Note that if you place your order after the
suggested date, it is possible that your order
will not be ready for the start of the school
year or that certain items may be out of stock.

We offer 3 delivery/pickup methods. Refer
to the frequently asked questions on our
website to find out more:

Home delivery
Pickup at school
Pickup at our warehouse

In the event that an item is missing, it will be
replaced by an item of equal or greater
value. If it is impossible to replace an item,
you will be informed of the available
options.

A fee of $6.00 will be applied for the
preparation of each order.

&

To contact us:

Chat live with us via our website or 
contact Martine Riverin, directrice
(scolaire@editionsv.qc.ca) or 450-319-6100

To find out our locations, hours or any other
information, visit
scolaire.editionsv.qc.ca

Please note that no telephone orders will be processed!

School Pick-up date:
     Tuesday, August 27 from 3:00 to 6:00 p.m.*

https://scolaire.editionsv.qc.ca/
https://scolaire.editionsv.qc.ca/



